
Due to HSE and Government Guidelines from Saturday the 28th March the 
Church will be closed at all times to the public, 
 
We will continue to stream Mass Monday to Friday at 9.30am and Sunday at 
10.00am  
Fr Brendan will also try to put on the Stations of the Cross or Say the Rosary 
after Mass each day if he can, which you can watch on the web. We ask you 
to stay home and stay safe for the next few weeks and hopefully we can get 
ahead of this virus. 
 
If you have any queries you can phone  

Catherine  087 6174498 or Fr Brendan 01 4508432 
 
We hope to see you all again very soon. 
 
You can check out our website for information that we will put up as we 
receive it from the relevant authorities. We ask that you check in on any of 
your elderly neighbours at this time and maybe offer to get some shopping for 
them if they are afraid to come out. 
 


